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Active Shooter Awareness Program Coming to Lakewood Library 

 
LAKEWOOD – The Lakewood Branch of the Ocean County Library will host “Active 
Shooter Awareness” at 2 p.m. Sunday, Sep. 15 and 7 p.m. Wednesday, Sep. 18.  
 
Have you ever wondered if you could prepare yourself for an active shooter situation? 
 
Lt. Leroy Marshall and Officers Nickens and Nieves from the Lakewood Police 
Department will share tips with adults that could save lives.  
 
The branch is located at 301 Lexington Avenue.  
 
Registration is required for this free program. To register, call the branch at 732-363-1435 
or visit theoceancountylibrary.org/events.  
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